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Bulky Waste 

 

For a greener, cleaner Plymouth and due to the increase in fly tipping right across the city.   

We call on the Cabinet Member for Environment and Street Scene to resume the Bulky Waste 

Collection Service from 5th December 2020 or alternatively (in line with Pledge 90) re-introduce 

community skips where practical at Covid -19 compliant locations, free of charge. 

 

Proposer: Cllr Maddi Bridgeman 

Signature “By email” 

 

Seconder: Cllr Glenn Jordan 

Signature “By email” 

 


